
Cabinet – 10 December 2015 
 
Written responses to Councillor Questions 13-14 not reached at Cabinet 
 
 
13. 
 
Questioner: 
 

Councillor Susan Hall  
 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Sachin Shah, Portfolio Holder for Finance and Major 
Contracts 
 

Question: 
 

“Do you anticipate using any of the general reserves during the 
2016-17 financial year?” 
 

Written 
Response: 

Based on current plans, there is no need to use our general 
reserves. 

 
14. 
 
Questioner: 
 

Councillor Susan Hall  
 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Sachin Shah, Portfolio Holder for Finance and Major 
Contracts 
 

Question: 
 

“Do you plan to make any more in-year (2015-16) cuts to 
departmental budgets?” 
 

Written 
Response: 
 

Due to the £83m of cuts imposed by the Tory Government on 
Harrow Council, and our residents, from 2014 to 2018, we have 
to make tough choices as a Council. We are awaiting further 
information from the Conservative Government about the funding 
settlement for Harrow. 
 

 


